City of Coral Gables
CITY COMMISSION MEETING
November 10, 2015

ITEM TITLE:

A resolution directing the City Manager and City Staff to undertake a study of the possible annexation to
the City of Coral Gables of the areas known as “Little Gables,” “Ponce-Davis,” and “High Pines,” and
provide a report to the City Commission.

DEPARTMENT HEAD RECOMMENDATION:

I Approval.

BRIEF HISTORY:

Interest has been expréssed in the annexation to the City of Coral Gables of the areas known as “Little
Gables,” “Ponce-Davis,” and “High Pines.” In order to determine whether the annexation of these areas is
in the best interest of the City and the public, a study of these areas should be conducted. As part of said
study a fiscal impact to the City’s annexation of these areas should be included, along with an analysis of
the impacts to City departments such as Police, Parks, Fire, Public Works, Planning and Zoning, and
Building of these annexations. Importantly, this study should occur prior to initiating the procedure with
Miami-Dade County to seek annexation of these areas.
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